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Dear directors,
The XVI Folk Dance Festival's artistic committee, along with the organizational committee would like to 
invite you to register for the upcoming Folk Dance Festival July 3-4, 2022! 

Later today, you will receive an email from me "via Google Sheets" sharing access to your group's 
registration. In this email you will find a link ("Open" button) that will take you to your group's registration 
from 2020. You will also find instructions on how to read and edit your document. Please open and 
review or fill out the spreadsheet from scratch. Note, wherever you see a bright yellow highlighted cell, 
there is missing information that we require you fill in. 

If you do not receive this email please let me know ASAP! Registration is open from today 
until November 10. After this date you will no longer be able to edit your registration - in other words, no 
matter the reason, you will not be able to add or subtract any dancers or circles from Švente. If, for any 
reason, you retract your registration after this date, your registration fee will not be refunded. Also, 
after November 10 new group registrations will not be accepted. If you know of a newly formed dance 
group or any group that did not previously register and would like to participate in 2022, please let me 
know so that I can send them a personalized registration document. 

The Lithuanian Folk Dance Institute would like to remind you - groups coming from abroad, all dancers 
will have to be vaccinated Otherwise, they will not be able to cross the border under the direction of the 
US Government. Please take this into consideration before registering your group. 

If you have any issues or questions regarding registration, please do not hesitate to ask. I will gladly help. 
If you would like to set up a screensharing call, I can make arrangements to help with any problems you 
may have. 

Thank you! 

Mielai, 
Tadas Varaneckas 
XVI Lietuvių Tautinių Šokių Šventės 
Choreografas, Baletmeistras 


